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                                               Helen Bennett, Director of Religious Education (DRE) helen.bennettpbcc@yahoo.com 

                                               Michelle Clancy, Administration, michellepbcc@hotmail.com 
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Precious Blood Bible School 2024 
Thank you to April Dickens and all our children, parents, volunteers and Fr. Carl for our wonderful turn-

out, during Bible School. Precious Blood’s Bible School is the Best! 
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MASS  INTENTIONS:  JULY  30TH-AUG  
Tues.    7:00a.m        Debbie Sapp dec.                                
Wed      6:00p.m.      Mrs. Joseph A. O’Bryan dec.                             
Thurs    7:00a.m.       Davis Sapp dec.                                     
Fri        12 :00p.m.     Steve Fogle  dec.                                
Sat        5:00p.m.        Mike Thompson . dec.                                    
Sun       8:00a.m.        Austin Millay dec                                            
10:30a.m.               OUR PARISH FAMILY  

                   STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE                     
Weekly Budget to Meet Expenses                                  9,500.00                                                                           
July 21st, 2024                                                                  5,764.89          

under/over  this week                                                       -3,735.11      

under/over July 1st, 2024                   not available at time of print                   

 

 Building/Reno Fund                                                 

   July 21st, 2024                                                                   275.26   

                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Total Renovation fund                                            43,639.30                                                 

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Glen Bickwermert, Marvin & Mary 
Ann Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, Shirley 
Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, Joseph 
Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, Darrell 
Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa Cruz,Tonie 
Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill Elder, Tim & 
Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gentry, Terri 
Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hendon,Tonya 
Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana Hentz, Ma-
rie Hester, Dot Hodges   Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Deanna Kaminski, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and 
Kenny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, 
Janet Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna 
Mason, Evelyn Mattingly, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie 
McDaniel’s great niece, Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, 
Jordan McIntosh, Charlene Meadows, Mary Miller’s son 
Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  Anna Carol Murphy & her 
daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s brother, Mary Murphy, Ka-
ren Osborne’s mother, Denise Pace, Janie Payne, Mary 
Edna Payne, Phil Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony Powers, 
Shirley Ralph, Michael Roach, Doris Schrecker, Tommy 
Schwartz, Mike Sims, Bob Slack, Ed Sullivan’s brother, 
Lillian Taylor, Eugene and June Thompsons daughter 
Debra Peach, Doug Triplett, Steve Tuttle, Dorothy Wester-
field, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy Wathen and her daughter, 
and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time vis-
itor or a returning parishioner, 
we are glad you are here! Wel-
come Packets with registration 
forms are available at both en-

trances. For more information about Precious Blood, 
please contact the office 270.684.6888. We would 
love to hear from you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm              
SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

Assisted Living: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Terra: Clara 
Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: Doug Howard, 
Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz 
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CATHOLIC MASS APP- If you are traveling and looking for a Sunday, Weekday, 
Holy Day, Confession, or Eucharistic Adoration times to attend.                                                        
Download the Catholic Mass App to your  
smartphone. This Catholic Mass App shows  
churches and Mass times from around the 
country and the world. Look for our Parish of Precious Blood on the App.                  
Blessed Worshiping! 

THE MASS, PARKING FOR OUR VETERANS & THE FENMORE 
STREET ENTRANCE 

 
 This Wednesday night from 7pm – 8pm we will continue our summer 
teaching series on The Mass. We are using the work of Bishop Robert 
Barron, and the topic for conversation and learning this week is on Re-
sponding to God’s Word. The teaching will 
happen in our Parish Center following our 
6pm Mass. Even if you have haven’t been 
with us before, you would be welcome to join 
us for these fourth of six teachings.    

Another item that I would like to pass 
along to you is that we have added two spe-
cial parking spots for our Veterans. These two 
parking spots are located on the east side of 
the church. Thank you to all of our Veterans 
who have served our country.  

Finally, the city contacted us last week to 
let us know that work would soon begin on 
Fenmore Street. At the writing of this bulletin column, no work has been 
done. However, a portable bathroom, work flags, and caution cones have 
been added to the street in front of our church. We are not sure what type 
of work is being done, but we are told to expect 6 weeks for completion. 
During this time, we would ask that we use the Dalton Street entrance to 
enter into our church parking lot. 

Blessings, Fr. Carl McCarthy     
LAUDATE PRAYER APP SUGGESTION – The Laudate Prayer App is an all-in
-one stop for the Sunday/Daily Scripture, for Scriptural Reflections, Traditional 
Catholic Prayers, The Stations of the Cross, and even an Examination of Con-
science to help you prepare for the Sacrament of Confession. To find Laudate 
just go to your App Store on your tablet or smartphone and download.  
Do it today and start getting this daily prayer help.     
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URSULINE SISTERS LAUNCH 
54TH ANNUAL RAFFLE 
The Ursuline Sisters are celebrating 
their 150th Anniversary. The 
Mount Raffle has been a tradition 

for 54 years. It is an important source of funding for the 
Ursuline Sisters. Tickets are still $5 each. You can win cash 
prizes of $10,000, $5,000 and $2,000 in the Mount Raffle, but 
you can also win this handmade quilt that was created with lots 
of love. This “Basket of Beauty” quilt was embroidered by 
Sister Laurita Spalding, who along with Sister Amelia Stenger 
also created the pillow shams. Sister Rosanne Spalding – Sister 
Laurita’s sister – began the quilting, but she went home to Jesus 
in May 2023. Sister Amelia completed the quilting for this 
beautiful creation. We are less than two months away from the 
drawing at 4pm,Sunday Sept. 8, 2024! Here's how to get your 
tickets: ursulinesmsj.org/mountraffle or by mail-checks payable 
to Ursuline Sisters c/o Mount Raffle 8001 Cummings Rd. Maple 
Mount, KY 42356. 
  

   

 

 

     SOMETHING NEW TO LOOK FOR…. 

Come check out our new library in the office. 
The library is open during office hours. We 

have made a space where you may leave books 
you’ve already enjoyed, and check out new ones 

to enjoy! There are old parish directories and 
bulletins you may browse through while you’re 

here. Hope to see you soon! 

 

                  

 



 

 

7/30 Jeff & Kathleen Chino (19) 

8/03 Gary & Theresa Skaggs (45) 

8/03 Paul & Tancy Payne (56)    
          Please pray for all the married couples in our parish.  
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LOOKING AHEAD  FOR THE WEEK   
Monday,  July 29th 

 No Mass  

Tuesday July 30th 

Mass  7:00am 

Staff Meeting 10:00am 

 Wednesday,  July 31st 

Communion to the homebound 9:00am 

Extended Adoration 12pm - 5:00pm 

Anointing of the sick 

Mass 6:00pm 

Summer Teaching Series 7:00pm (Parish Hall) 

Thursday, August 1st 

Mass 7:00am 

Friday,  August 2nd 

Mass 12:00pm  

Saturday,  August 3rd 

Mass  5:00pm  

 Sunday, August 4th  

 Mass  8:00 am & 10:30 am 

 

 

 7/29 Blake O’Bryan, Linda Pinkston 

 7/30 Rosa Marsh, Katie Nalley 

 7/31 Elliott Chelstrom, Elijah Mills 

 8/03 Kees Burcham, Larry Kamuf, Gary Millay, Judith Osborne 

 8/04 Charlotte Powers, Otis Webb   

   SAVE THE DATE                          
We will be hosting a Parish Mission, 
September 29th-October 1st,  featur-

ing Father William Garrett, OP 

                          Details to follow in the coming bulletin... 

 HUGE THANK YOU !!! To all those who made our Para-
chuting with Angels and St Catherine Laboure VBS a success: 
Valerie Coomes, VBS Assistant Coordinator, Catechists: Ash-
lie Hurley, Rachel Hardesty, Catie Bailey, Morgan Brown; 
Crafts: Monti Millay; Snacks: Hannah McCarthy; Skits/
Adoration leader: Chrissy Axley, Sign-in table: Pat May, 
Games: Kristen Head, Hessi Johnson, Mason Parm, Sound/
Audio: Bruce Tucker, Props: Dale & Kristie Meserve, Melissa 
Daugherty, Melanie Ballard, Mary June Cecil, Gophers: Shane 
Dickens, Lydea Howard, Youth Volunteers: Elise Beaty, Kar-
ley Davis, Lydea Wimsatt, Sofia Wimsatt,  Leeandra Dickens, 
Lynniah Dickens, Bella Rogers,Setup/cleanup: Mike Howard, 
Brad & Alissa Wimsatt, Michael McCarthy, John Brown, Da-
vid Coomes, Cain Coomes, Angela Coomes, Loralei, Westyn, 
& Shaun  Dickens.   Special thanks to all those who donated!
snacks or money to buy snacks.   

  Next summer we will be Trav-
eling Around the World in 3 
Days with Assorted Saints and 
the Virtues of Faith, Hope & 
Love.      


